
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING JULY SHOW

We regret that due to this historically long hot heat wave we are 
going to reschedule the July show.  While we don't have a crystal ball,
temperatures for Saturday, July 24th are predicted to be in the mid 
90's.  The feedlot cattle have really been suffering and the feedlots 
are reporting deaths.  As the days begin to shorten perhaps the 
nighttime temperatures can cool down and give them some relief.  I 
know that it's disappointing however the welfare of the cattle is one of
our highest priorities.  
Let's hope for better weather in August and look to the fall for 
perhaps a 2 day show to make up for the loss of the July show.   


